
 

 

 

 

 

Date: January 6,2024 

To, 

Head of Department, MCA 

Pratibha Institute of Business Management 

Chinchwad, Pune, Maharashtra 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We express our gratitude to you and your team at Pratibha Institute of Business Management for 

consistently providing us with talented students. The students we've recently hired from your 

institution have quickly become valuable members of our team, demonstrating good skills and a 

positive attitude. 

 

We appreciate the dedication your faculty and staff put into preparing these students for the 

professional world. We look forward to continuing the association with your college and hope to 

hire more of your graduates in the future. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sonal Dhage 

Manager HR 

For Magic Software Enterprises India Pvt. Ltd. 

 

 

 

 

 


